
 

 

 

PURCHASING DIVISION 
ROOM 210 CITY HALL 

142 EAST MAIN STREET 
MERIDEN, CONNECTICUT 06450-8022 

 WILMA C. PETRO, CPPB, C.P.M.                                                                   PHONE 203-630-4115 
 PURCHASING OFFICER                                                                         FAX: 203-630-3852 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
ADDENDUM #001 

 

 

TO THE BID FOR:  B018-16 Benjamin Franklin Boiler Replacement 
 
FOR:  City of Meriden 
 
BID DUE DATE:  May 30, 2018 at 2:00 PM 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the Proposal Pages. 
 
 

GENERAL 
 

1. Existing Chimney is 50’-0”(+/-).  
 

 
RFIs 

 

1. What size and how much piping will be required when reinsulating (with PVC color coded jacket) the 
existing piping in the mechanical room?  Drawings do not reflect the existing lines, nor sizes.   

a. Should we carry an allowance for this work? 

 
Answer: The existing Chilled Water and domestic hot, cold and recirculating hot water piping insulation 

shall remain. Provide new insulation for the hot water supply and return pipes. All pipe insulation, 
new and existing, shall be covered with color coded PVC insulation. Cost of the insulation shall be 
included in the bid, no allowance.  

2. Will the long weekend coming up will the bid be extended? 
 

Answer: Bid will not be extended 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

3. Can regular 20amp, 120V commercial grade toggle switches and red emergency plates be used 
for the two EPO switches? 

 
Answer: Yes, this is acceptable. 
 

4. What is the voltage, amps and phase of the two existing HWH-1 and HWH-2 domestic Hot water 
Heaters? 

Answer: Bothe are 120V, single phase.  
 
 

5. What is the Manufacturer and Model of existing panel HPB circuit breakers? 
 

Answer: We do not have this information at this time.  
 
 

6. Will the new Carbon monoxide Detector be low voltage or line voltage? 
 

Answer: Please refer to Note on Drawing E1.1; low voltage. 
   

 
7. Who is the existing Fire Alarm Vendor? 

 
Answer: The Fire Alarm is Siemens; contact is Mr. Bill Church: 860 883-3192. 
 
 
 

8. Are there any spare circuit breaker space available in the existing panel HPB? 
 

Answer: There is not enough spare space available, therefore, replace existing circuit breakers with 
new as indicated on drawings. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wilma C. Petro, CPPB, C.P.M. 
Purchasing Officer 
 
Dated:  May 25, 2018 








